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A new directory of consultants who specialize in library buildings 

is being compiled by the Library Administration Division (LAD) of the 

American Library Association. 

The directory will be sent to librarians, trustees and others who 

request names of consultants. It will contain IID.lch more infonnation than 

previously available, including time and geographical limitations of the 

consultant, type of library specialty, specific area of expertise, and 

previous building projects. 

By providing infonnation on the consultant's qualifications, experience, 

specialties and interests, the new directory will better answer the many requests 

for consultants' names received at ALA headquarters. 

Libtarians who
1

serve as consultants should contact LAD for an application 

and further infonnation. 
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